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TO:   Board of Public Works and Safety 
 

FROM:      Michael Pouch, Construction Manager, Engineering 
 

SUBJECT:  Temporary Closure Request for East 156th Street between Boden Road and 

Olio Road. Planned Development - Finch Creek Area D LOCP-0071-2024. 
 

DATE:         September 10, 2024 

 

I respectfully request from the Board of Public Works and Safety, permission to temporarily 

close a portion of East 156th Street for underground utility installation for Finch Creek Area D. 

The closure will be on or after September 23, 2024, weather permitting. The anticipated 

duration is 5 days. 

  

• A detour route will be posted in advance of the closure. 

• Advance notice signs stating “Road Closed On/Or After xx/xx/2024” will be placed a 

minimum of one week in advance of the closure. 

• Notice will be sent to public agencies informing them of the actual start of the closure.  

 

I recommend the Board of Public Works and Safety permit the temporary closure of East 156th 

Street between Wescott Drive and Dry Creek Road. 

  

Your consideration in this matter is appreciated.    

  

Attachments:   

  

1. Road Closure / Detour Map 

 




